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Comments: I am an advocate for creating a road that allows cars, pickups and trailers to access Whitetail camp.

I would like to suggest a "new" trail along side of the new road.  I would hate to see a nice new clay/gravel road

get torn up by ATVs.  Our family rides ATVs and understand the damage that can be done to good gravel roads

by some of the knuckleheads out there.  Not everyone is going to use a nice gravel road in a respectful manner.

Which is why I believe there should be an ATV designated trail to connect the 121, 230 and the 112 to Whitetail

camp.  I would think that being 20-30 ft away from the new road would keep majority of people off of the new 224

road.  

 

I really hope this project is completed so people can truly use the Whitetail camp.  Right now is just those brave

enough to try to not get stuck along the road.  It's a hidden gem of campsites IF you are able to make it in and

out.   


